
June 8, 2021


State and Local Government Committee

Opposition Testimony for SB 62


Dear Chair Wiggam, Vice Chair John, Ranking Member Kelly and members of the 
State and Local Government Committee, thank you for allowing me the 
opportunity to offer written testimony in opposition to SB 62. 


My name is Shannon Gallagher and I am testifying as a private citizen of Dublin, 
Ohio. I am a former teacher, mother of four and a member of a gun-owning 
household. Do to the last minute notice of this hearing, I am not able to testify in 
person or offer a more in-depth written testimony but I wanted to make sure that 
my opposition to SB 62 was still noted. I find this bill to be an incredibly poorly 
written piece of legislation, that seems to be unconstitutional. I support 2A and do 
not want my guns taken away, but SB 62 is not the way to go. This bill will only 
create more headaches for responsible gun owners and law enforcement. Please 
vote Nay on SB 62.


With gratitude,


Shannon Gallagher


Dublin, OH





